Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [briddell@pangeaenv.com]

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 5:43 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Tony Kershaw

Subject: FW: Solano, toxics, ACEH Correspondence for RO2857
Attachments: DIR_L_2013-08-05.pdf

Mark,

Thank you for the fast review and approval of our workplan. We will perform the tasks required by your conditional
approval letter.

Here is our notice of intent to proceed. Preparation for the interim remediation effort commenced today. The
excavation contractor will commence excavation after completion of the preparation work, which includes removal of
some piping and backfill to access under the adjacent restrooms. Please call me with any questions or comments.

Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
510.435.8664

From: Tony Kershaw [mailto:tkershaw@kershawinvestments.com]
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 5:16 PM

To: Bob Clark-Riddell

Subject: FW: Solano, toxics, ACEH Correspondence for RO2857

Tony Kershaw

KERSHAW INVESTMENTS

PO Box 9026, Berkeley, CA 94709-0026
Telephone: 510-524-8122; Fax 510-524-3264
Email: tkershaw@kershawinvestments.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 5:09 PM

To: tkershaw@kershawinvestments.com; bridell@pangeaenv.com

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Solano, toxics, ACEH Correspondence for RO2857

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002857.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH






